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Customer Service Windows Open with Limited Service on 
September 3, 2021  

 

Due to continued travel delays as a result of Wednesday’s storm, all DOB 
Customer Service Windows will be open on Friday, September 3, 2021 but with 
limited service. Customers are encouraged to use online services. 

 
All online/phone appointments and online transactions will continue as normal. DOB Customer Service 
Windows are scheduled to resume normal operations on Tuesday, September 7, 2021. Another Service 
Notice will be posted if additional changes in service are required. 

 
 

Bronx Borough Office  
1932 Arthur Avenue, 5th Floor  
Bronx, NY 10457 
 

Brooklyn Borough Office  
210 Joralemon Street, 8th Floor  
Brooklyn, NY 11201 
 

Manhattan Borough Office  
280 Broadway, 3rd Floor  
New York, NY 10007 

 

Queens Borough Office  
120-55 Queens Boulevard, 1st Floor  
Kew Gardens, NY 11424 

 

Staten Island Borough Office  
10 Richmond Terrace, Borough Hall, 2nd Floor  
Staten Island, NY 10301 

Cranes and Derricks Unit 
2 Lafayette Street, 12th Floor 
New York, NY 10007 
 
Customer Service Atrium  
(Cashier and Licensing Units)  
280 Broadway, 1st Floor 
New York, NY 10007 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

     
 

 

September 3, 2021 

SERVICE NOTICE  
June 2010 

 

https://www1.nyc.gov/site/buildings/dob/service-updates.page
https://www1.nyc.gov/site/buildings/dob/service-updates.page

